lmmanuel Christian Reformed Church
March 27, 2022
WELCOME TO IMMANUEL!
We’re glad that you joined us, and we pray that you will encounter God through prayer, worship, and his word.
TODAY

  8:30AM
Prayer – FLC Prayer Room

  9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
John 10
Offerings:
General Fund & Benevolent Fund
10:45AM
Final Education
Volunteer “Thank You” coffee & treats - FLC



Turkey Travels with Pastor Jake - sanctuary
  5:30PM
Ask the Pastor
  6:30PM
Rooted
NURSERY
Today:


Katie Bonner & Maddy Heuker
Next Sunday:
Stephanie Lanenga & Annabeth Eggebeen
CHILDREN’S WORSHIP
Today:


Jodie & Annika Larsen
No CW the next 2 weeks –

Children’s Worship will resume on April 17
THIS WEEK
TUESDAY

MARCH 29

7:00PM


Men’s Bible Study
WEDNESDAY
MARCH 30

7:00PM


Council meeting
NEXT SUNDAY – APRIL 3, 2022
  8:30AM
Prayer – FLC Prayer Room
  9:30AM
Pastor Jake Porter
John 11
Offerings:
General Fund & Building Fund
No evening worship at Immanuel.
THANKSGIVING

Thank You Volunteers!
Join us after the service this morning to thank our volunteers and enjoy coffee and treats!
Immanuel family, thank you SO much for your generosity at the auction on Saturday night.  Not only did you raise a lot of money for the youth group, but at the checkout, you donated to help fund our adoption as a thank you to Darrell.  We had tears in our eyes when we heard this.  We are humbled and grateful to be a part of such a supportive community.
Thank you! – Darrell and Lindsey Heuker
PRAYER REQUESTS

Elaine Postmus received a pacemaker last week & we pray for continued recovery.
Michelle Butterworth - chemotherapy
Sharon Ondersma – M.S.

Homebound:  Kay Alsum, Ella Jane Newenhouse
Staff:  Rachael Taylor,

    Minister of Visitation
Missionaries:  Revs Linda & Trevor Rubingh,



   New City Kids GR
Young Adults:  Abigail Postma, Joshua Ridder, Eli Van Dyke
Military:  Major Ron Thenn – Army
Please pray for Harold Lemont’s brother, Orlo, who is receiving hospice care.

Please continue to remember Bob and Gracile Boehm’s son-in-law, Scott Terpstra, in your prayers as his cancer is terminal.  Pray specifically that the entire family will feel God’s presence with them as they journey through this difficult time. 
CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS
Church Banner
The banner in front of church was put together by our kindergarten through 5th grades students.  We used the banner to help us start Lent.
We all have so many things we need to take to the cross and leave there. 

· We need to Stop . . . at the cross
· Look . . . have our eyes looking towards the cross
· Listen . . . what do we need to hear in the quiet and stillness of Christ?
Maundy Thursday Seder Meal

Join us on Thursday, April 14, as we participate in a Seder meal together.  Watch for more info.
Could You be the One?

We are grateful to have a new mentor for a student at Park Elementary!  We still have TWO students who are waiting for a special friend.  Could you be the one?  Please contact Evamarie for more information.  You don't want to miss this opportunity to see God at work planting seeds of HOPE!
March Hand2Hand

For the month of March, we are collecting:

· Boxes of Hamburger Helper

· Pancake Mix

· Pancake Syrup (plastic container)

Donations may be placed in the cart in the FLC foyer.  Thank you for your support of the Hand2Hand ministry!

Men’s Bible Study
This Bible study is on the book of James.  Each night (7PM) will include two short videos by Francis Chan with questions we will go over together.  Please feel free to come to one or as many as you can.  For questions, please call Steve Taylor or Aaron Eggebeen.
Dates:  Tuesday, March 29


     Tuesday, April 12


     Tuesday, April 19


     Tuesday, April 26

Volunteer Opportunity

Are you interested in helping Immanuel members share their love for Christ with their families, neighbors and co-workers?  

Are you interested in helping Immanuel members become more involved with the work of our missionaries around the world?  

Then come join us on the Mission/Outreach Team!  We are looking for a couple of new members to join us.

Contact Kendall Ymker (616) 813-0109 for more information.
Home Plate 2022
The next highly anticipated event for the Immanuel Baseball Bunch will be a trip to Comerica Park for the annual Home Plate event on Saturday, May 14, 2022!

Players from the Detroit Tigers like Michael Fulmer, Jeimer Candelario, retired Tigers Andy Dirks and Frank Tanana will share about their careers in baseball and faith in Jesus Christ. Also, Christian recording artist Matt Hammitt will be singing during the program. Here’s the itinerary for the day:

9:30 am – Depart from Immanuel in Hudsonville

1:10 pm – Home Plate program at Comerica Park

4:10 pm – Detroit Tigers vs Baltimore Orioles

10:30 pm (approximately) – Arrive back at Immanuel in Hudsonville

The ticket cost for the day is $34 per person, which will provide seats in the pavilion section of Comerica Park for the game.

Please RSVP to Mike & Jen LeFebre at mjlefebre@att.net or text Mike at (616) 283-9254

Go Tigers!

40 Days for Life!
It's time for the spring campaign of 40 Days for Life!  Please go to 40daysforlife.com to sign up for an hour of prayer thru April 10.  Thank you for standing for life and praying for pregnant women and abortion clinic staff!

FINANCIAL UPDATES

March 20, 2022

General Fund 
$5,721
General Fund Year-to-Date
Received
      $379,181
Budget Goal

 434,302
Over (Under)

  (55,121)
Budget Received – 87%

Fiscal year – July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2022
To fulfill our 2021/22 General Fund budget, 

an average weekly offering of $11,429 is necessary.

Please tithe in faith and as your response to God’s blessings.

Contributions to Immanuel can be made in these ways:
· At our worship services
· Mail a check to the church address
· Auto-giving through your bank
· Giving Center Online
March Corners Offering - GEMS Esther School
April Offerings

  3

General Fund & Building Fund

10

General Fund & Level 3 Tuition Assistance Fund

17

General Fund & Short-Term Missions

24

General Fund & Benevolent Fund

April Corners Offering – 
Christian Reformed Conference Grounds - Special Needs Week
REQUESTED ANNOUNCEMENTS
Share God’s Hope with People Impacted by the Ukraine Conflict through World Renew
The reports of food and medical supply shortages, disruptions in water services, and families being torn apart following the escalation in hostilities in Ukraine have caused deep global concern.  Millions are displaced within Ukraine and over 1.5 million people have fled to neighboring countries as refugees.
The growing need is heartbreaking, but you can share hope with people impacted by this crisis.  World Renew is responding by supporting fellow members in Integral Alliance as they work with on-ground partners in the region.
Your gift, through World Renew, will give temporary shelter, emergency non-food items, such as blankets and hygiene items, and much-needed health support to people left vulnerable by this conflict.  To donate go to:  worldrenew.net/ukraine-response
Join us for an amazing girl’s night out at the Aspire Women's Event.  It will be an evening full of laughter, learning, stories and music.  Three ladies will take the stage (Bible teacher, comedian and musician).
The event is Friday, April 1, 2022 & begins at 7PM; doors open at 6:30PM (it is a 3-hour event).  You may purchase tickets at aspirewomensevents.com or 480-812-1100.  The event will take place at Fairway CRC, 1165 44th Ave, Jenison MI 49428. 

Make an Impact for Mental Health!
Join us at the 6th Annual Love & Lean Walk/Run for Mental Health, starting at the Zeeland East High School Soccer Field (9900 Riley Street) on Saturday, April 23.  Newly added this year is a 5K Run.  If running isn’t your speed, we will still have our 5K and 1K walk options.  Your support will help to expand mental health education and suicide prevention programs in our schools, churches and workplaces through the work of the Mental Health Foundation of West Michigan and the be nice program.
Register, donate and find more information at:  givesignup.org/Race/MI/Zeeland/LoveLeanWalkforMentalHealth
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